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The Last Black Unicorn Tiffany Haddish 2017-12-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “An
inspiring story that manages to be painful, honest, shocking, bawdy and
hilarious.” —The New York Times Book Review From stand-up comedian, actress,
and breakout star of Girls Trip, Tiffany Haddish, comes The Last Black Unicorn,
a sidesplitting, hysterical, edgy, and unflinching collection of (extremely)
personal essays, as fearless as the author herself. Growing up in one of the
poorest neighborhoods of South Central Los Angeles, Tiffany learned to survive
by making people laugh. If she could do that, then her classmates would let her
copy their homework, the other foster kids she lived with wouldn’t beat her up,
and she might even get a boyfriend. Or at least she could make enough money—as
the paid school mascot and in-demand Bar Mitzvah hype woman—to get her hair and
nails done, so then she might get a boyfriend. None of that worked (and she’s
still single), but it allowed Tiffany to imagine a place for herself where she
could do something she loved for a living: comedy. Tiffany can’t avoid being
funny—it’s just who she is, whether she’s plotting shocking, jaw-dropping
revenge on an ex-boyfriend or learning how to handle her newfound fame despite
still having a broke person’s mind-set. Finally poised to become a household
name, she recounts with heart and humor how she came from nothing and nowhere
to achieve her dreams by owning, sharing, and using her pain to heal others. By
turns hilarious, filthy, and brutally honest, The Last Black Unicorn shows the
world who Tiffany Haddish really is—humble, grateful, down-to-earth, and funny
as hell. And now, she’s ready to inspire others through the power of laughter.
If Keanu Were Your Boyfriend Marisa Polansky 2019 Imagine dating the internet's
boyfriend in this illustrated homage to the always charming and often enigmatic
Keanu Reeves. This full-color hardcover contains biographical information as
well as illustrated quotes straight from the unicorn-of-a-man himself. Keanu
Reeves insists he's "just a normal guy" despite being one of the most
recognizable (and most excellent) faces in Hollywood. Apparently, Keanu's
humility knows no bounds-just like our love for him. After all, the Keanusance
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didn't just come out of nowhere. He's had an epic four-decade-long acting
career that includes the heart-stopping John Wick, the heart-melting Always Be
My Maybe, and the heart-pounding The Matrix. His generosity and kindness are
legendary, and he remains an enigmatic mystery we're dying to solve. And how
could we forget, he's the Sexiest Man Alive! Part biography and part dreamlike
narrative, this vibrant book imagines what it would be like if the internet's
boyfriend were YOUR boyfriend. Get to know your man even better through
stunning hand-lettered quotes including gems like: "I don't get out much" and
"Life is good when you have a good sandwich." If Keanu Were Your Boyfriend is
the perfect celebration of the man, the myth, the whoa: Keanu Reeves.
Bikinis & Bloodshed Anne Marie Stoddard 2017-09-07 From USA Today bestselling
author Anne Marie Stoddard comes a fabulously fashionable mystery in
paradise... After a very painful—and very public—divorce from her cheating
football star husband, Kaley Kalua just wants some peace and privacy. Cramming
only the essentials (clothes, shoes, and makeup) into her Prada duffel bag,
Kaley returns to her hometown of Aloha Lagoon to manage her Aunt Rikki’s
clothing shop, the Happy Hula Dress Boutique. A new job, new friends, and a
change of scenery are just what she needs to turn her life around. It doesn’t
hurt that Kaley’s handsome childhood best friend, Noa Kahele, has also moved
back to the small resort town. Unfortunately, life on the island isn’t quite
the peaceful paradise that Kaley was expecting. Not everyone is thrilled about
her return—especially Louana, Happy Hula’s assistant manager, who thinks that
she deserves Kaley’s new job. And when the woman is found strangled by a bikini
top from the boutique, the police make it clear that Aunt Rikki is their main
suspect. But Kaley is determined to prove her aunt’s innocence! Between dodging
a nosy local reporter and sparring with her high school nemesis, Kaley compiles
her own list of suspects. In the process, she also attracts the attention of a
dangerous killer. If Kaley isn’t careful, she could wind up trading her
colorful wardrobe for funeral black… The Aloha Lagoon Mysteries: Ukulele Murder
(book #1) Murder on the Aloha Express (book #2) Deadly Wipeout (book #3) Deadly
Bubbles in the Wine (book #4) Mele Kalikimaka Murder (book #5) Death of the Big
Kahuna (book #6) Ukulele Deadly (book #7) Bikinis & Bloodshed (book #8) About
Aloha Lagoon: There's trouble in paradise... Welcome to Aloha Lagoon, one of
Hawaii's hidden treasures. A little bit of tropical paradise nestled along the
coast of Kauai, this resort town boasts luxurious accommodation, friendly
island atmosphere...and only a slightly higher than normal murder rate. While
mysterious circumstances may be the norm on our corner of the island, we're
certain that our staff and Lagoon natives will make your stay in Aloha Lagoon
one you will never forget! visit us at alohalagoonmysteries.com
Keanu Reeves: Most Triumphant Alex Pappademas 2022-05-03 A tribute to and
exploration of the magic behind one of Hollywood's most legendary and
unknowable stars, Keanu Reeves, and the profound lessons we can learn from his
success There can be no doubt: Keanu Reeves is a phenomenon. He’s at once a
badass action star, a hunky dreamboat who People magazine has called “the
Internet’s boyfriend,” a vintage motorcycle enthusiast, a niche art book
publisher, a living meme, and a legend. He seems to upend every rule governing
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celebrity in the 21st century. But how? In Keanu Reeves: Most Triumphant,
cultural critic Alex Pappademas attempts to address Keanu’s unmatched
eternality and the other big questions raised by his career arc. Sharp, funny,
deeply researched, and fully celebratory of the enigmatic actor, this is the
first book to take Keanu’s whole deal as seriously as it deserves. Yes, even
Johnny Mnemonic, where Keanu mind melds with a dolphin. Along the way,
Pappademas reveals the lessons we can learn from Keanu about Hollywood, our
broader culture, and even life itself.
Mixed-Race Superman Will Harris 2019-07-02 An edgy and insightful look at
Barack Obama, Keanu Reeves, and the mixed-race experience in our divided world.
At once personally revealing and politically astute, author Will Harris
reflects on the lives of two very different supermen: Barack Obama and Keanu
Reeves. In an era where a man endorsed by the Ku Klux Klan can sit in the White
House, Harris argues that the mixed-race of both Obama and Reeves gave them a
cultural shapelessness that was a form of resistance. Reeves, as Neo in The
Matrix, portrayed the chosen one on the silver screen, while Obama, for a brief
moment, was a real-life superhero on the world stage. Drawing on his own
personal experience and examining the way that these two men have been embedded
in our collective consciousness, Harris asks what they can teach us about race
and heroism.
A Field Guide to Internet Boyfriends Esther Zuckerman 2020-11-10 From Keanu
Reeves and Idris Elba to Timothe Chalamet, A Field Guide to Internet Boyfriends
is the ultimate celebration of the suave, sexy, sensitive, and silly
celebrities who have captured our hearts and memes! Handsome and heartfelt,
with winning smiles and pinnable Tweets -- this is what Internet Boyfriends are
made of. But who are these meme-able men, and what makes them catch fire
online? Discover the answers to these questions and more in A Field Guide to
Internet Boyfriends, an interactive exploration of our collective crushes.
Entertainment journalist Esther Zuckerman breaks down the world of Internet
Boyfriends -- and even a few Internet Girlfriends -- from documentary-style
"spotting guides" to discussions on the key categories of boyfriend, like
Sensitive Souls, Beautiful Boys and Daddys. A playful, teen magazine-style quiz
-- to help readers find their ideal crush -- and in-depth profiles of some of
the most beloved Internet Boyfriends and Girlfriends, from Ryan Gosling (the
original) to Harry Styles (the Gen Z icon) to Janelle Monae (the space queen),
round out this fully-illustrated romp through the celebs behind the memes.
Be More Chill Ned Vizzini 2015-06-02 Jeremy Heere is your average high school
dork. Day after day, he stares at beautiful Christine, the girl he can never
have, and dryly notes the small humiliations that come his way. Until the day
he learns about the "squip." A pill-sized supercomputer that you swallow, the
squip is guaranteed to bring you whatever you most desire in life. By
instructing him on everything from what to wear, to how to talk and walk, the
squip transforms Jeremy from Supergeek to superchic.
If Keanu Were Your Boyfriend Marisa Polansky 2019-11-26 Imagine dating the
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internet's boyfriend in this illustrated homage to the always charming and
often enigmatic Keanu Reeves. This full-color hardcover contains biographical
information as well as illustrated quotes straight from the unicorn-of-a-man
himself. Keanu Reeves insists he's "just a normal guy" despite being one of the
most recognizable (and most excellent) faces in Hollywood. Apparently, Keanu's
humility knows no bounds--just like our love for him. After all, the Keanusance
didn't just come out of nowhere. He's had an epic four-decade-long acting
career that includes the heart-stopping John Wick, the heart-melting Always Be
My Maybe, and the heart-pounding The Matrix. His generosity and kindness are
legendary, and he remains an enigmatic mystery we're dying to solve. And how
could we forget, he's the Sexiest Man Alive! Part biography and part dreamlike
narrative, this vibrant book imagines what it would be like if the internet's
boyfriend were YOUR boyfriend. Get to know your man even better through
stunning hand-lettered quotes including gems like: "I don't get out much" and
"Life is good when you have a good sandwich." If Keanu Were Your Boyfriend is
the perfect celebration of the man, the myth, the whoa: Keanu Reeves.
Folklords Matt Kindt 2020-07-29 Award-nominated writer Matt Kindt (Grass Kings,
Black Badge) teams with acclaimed artist Matt Smith (Hellboy & The BPRD) for an
adventure that blurs the line between fantasy and reality. In a world of magic
and monsters, Ansel is an outsider haunted by visions of well-pressed suits and
modern technology. When it comes time for him to declare his Quest, Ansel
decides to seek out the mysterious Folklords, hoping they can explain his
visions...but looking for the Folklords is strictly forbidden, punishable by
death. How much is Ansel willing to risk to find out about the world he has
never truly belonged in? Collects Folklords #1-5.
Death of the Big Kahuna Catherine Bruns 2017-02-24 From USA Today bestselling
author Catherine Bruns, comes an Aloha Lagoon Mystery that proves sometimes
paradise isn't all it's served up to be. New to both Hawaii and the Aloha
Lagoon Resort, Carrie Jorgenson has big dreams of stardom. But while she awaits
fame and fortune, she's forced to accept a job waitressing at the resort's The
Loco Moco Café. It isn't long before she discovers the dish on her new
boss—also known to many as "The Big Kahuna." Hale Akamu is rich, handsome,
repulsive...and dead. When Carrie discovers Hale's lifeless body, she's
suddenly forced into yet another role—amateur sleuth. With everyone from Carrie
to the saucy chef to the café's hot assistant manager under suspicion, Carrie
needs to track a killer before she becomes his next main entrée! **Recipes
included!** The Aloha Lagoon Mysteries: Ukulele Murder (book #1) Murder on the
Aloha Express (book #2) Deadly Wipeout (book #3) Deadly Bubbles in the Wine
(book #4) Mele Kalikimaka Murder (book #5) Death of the Big Kahuna (book #6)
About Aloha Lagoon: There's trouble in paradise... Welcome to Aloha Lagoon, one
of Hawaii's hidden treasures. A little bit of tropical paradise nestled along
the coast of Kauai, this resort town boasts luxurious accommodation, friendly
island atmosphere...and only a slightly higher than normal murder rate. While
mysterious circumstances may be the norm on our corner of the island, we're
certain that our staff and Lagoon natives will make your stay in Aloha Lagoon
one you will never forget! visit us at alohalagoonmysteries.com
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Born a Crime Trevor Noah 2016-11-15 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • More than
one million copies sold! A “brilliant” (Lupita Nyong’o, Time), “poignant”
(Entertainment Weekly), “soul-nourishing” (USA Today) memoir about coming of
age during the twilight of apartheid “Noah’s childhood stories are told with
all the hilarity and intellect that characterizes his comedy, while
illuminating a dark and brutal period in South Africa’s history that must never
be forgotten.”—Esquire Winner of the Thurber Prize for American Humor and an
NAACP Image Award • Named one of the best books of the year by The New York
Time, USA Today, San Francisco Chronicle, NPR, Esquire, Newsday, and Booklist
Trevor Noah’s unlikely path from apartheid South Africa to the desk of The
Daily Show began with a criminal act: his birth. Trevor was born to a white
Swiss father and a black Xhosa mother at a time when such a union was
punishable by five years in prison. Living proof of his parents’ indiscretion,
Trevor was kept mostly indoors for the earliest years of his life, bound by the
extreme and often absurd measures his mother took to hide him from a government
that could, at any moment, steal him away. Finally liberated by the end of
South Africa’s tyrannical white rule, Trevor and his mother set forth on a
grand adventure, living openly and freely and embracing the opportunities won
by a centuries-long struggle. Born a Crime is the story of a mischievous young
boy who grows into a restless young man as he struggles to find himself in a
world where he was never supposed to exist. It is also the story of that young
man’s relationship with his fearless, rebellious, and fervently religious
mother—his teammate, a woman determined to save her son from the cycle of
poverty, violence, and abuse that would ultimately threaten her own life. The
stories collected here are by turns hilarious, dramatic, and deeply affecting.
Whether subsisting on caterpillars for dinner during hard times, being thrown
from a moving car during an attempted kidnapping, or just trying to survive the
life-and-death pitfalls of dating in high school, Trevor illuminates his
curious world with an incisive wit and unflinching honesty. His stories weave
together to form a moving and searingly funny portrait of a boy making his way
through a damaged world in a dangerous time, armed only with a keen sense of
humor and a mother’s unconventional, unconditional love.
If You Were Mine Melanie Harlow 2017-02-28 Theo MacLeod wasn't supposed to be
the one.Tall, dark and handsome suits me just fine, but the cocky grin, knowit-all attitude, and mammoth ego? No thanks. I only hired him so I wouldn't
have to sit at the singles table again. It was just pretend.He wasn't supposed
to kiss me. My heart wasn't supposed to pound. We weren't supposed to spend the
night together--the hottest night of my life. One night turns into a snowed-in
weekend away, and even the blizzard of the century can't cool the fire between
us. I can't get enough--of his smile, of his body, of the way he makes me
feel.We're nothing alike. He's a daredevil, and I'm a nervous Nellie. He's a
drifter, and I want to put down roots. He's an opportunist with a checkered
past, and I'm a Girl Scout volunteer.But none of it matters when I'm in his
arms.I know he's made mistakes. I know his wounds are deep, and he doesn't
trust easily. I know he doesn't believe he could ever be enough to make me
happy, but he could. All he has to do is stay.
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Chalamania Billie Oliver 2020-04-07 This doting book is a beautifully
illustrated celebration of the world's most beautiful boy--like the Tumblr
account your Chalamet-filled heart has always wanted. This book is a chic love
letter to the shaggy-haired, angelic-cheekboned heartthrob: Timothée Chalamet.
It's author Billie Oliver's very own De Profundis that's not at all creepy just celebratory. Well maybe a little creepy, but if it results in Timothée
reaching out to Billie and her getting his number, that's certainly worth a
little creeping. The world has fallen in love with Timothée Chalamet, thanks
largely to his skillful performances in films like Lady Bird, Call Me By Your
Name, Beautiful Boy and Little Women. But it isn't just Timothée's acting chops
that have won him the world's--particularly, the Twitter and Instagram world's-devotion... Clearly, the aforementioned cheekbones go a long way, as does his
floppy hair and dreamy grin. But do you know he speaks French? That he takes
red-carpet selfies with Glenn Close? Or that he takes consistently bold risks
on every red carpet, fashion-wise? (We all remember the Louis Vuitton sequined
harness.) That he's happy to talk about that time he cried watching
Interstellar for the first time because he thought his part was bigger? And
that he brought his sister as his date to the Golden Globe Awards? There are so
many reasons to be crushing on Timothée Chalamet right now, so let us indulge
the Chalamania and count just fifty of the things we adore about him most. And
Timothée, if you're reading this--call me.
Rare Birds Amanda De Cadenet 2005-01-01 Rare Birds, a 10-year retrospective, is
the first monograph by Amanda de Cadenet showcasing intimate images of
compelling personalities published here for the first time. Defying superficial
interpretation and representation, Rare Birds humanises our pop culture idols,
placing them alongside equally compelling people from everyday life. Be it her
daughter Atlanta, her boyfriend, celebrity friends or the odd and unusual
people she encounters on the street, de Cadenet's photographs capture a subtie,
ambiguous and unconventional beauty.
Let's Be Weird Together Brooke Barker 2019-12-10 Conversations made up entirely
of inside jokes. Netflix passwords, bizarre dreams, even French fries, all
shared without a second thought. From husband-wife team Brooke Barker and Boaz
Frankel, here’s that rare relationship book that captures the rituals and mini
universe (Population: 2) that a couple can create together, in a sweet, small
package with all the humor, charming illustrations, and endearing quirkiness
that makes their It's Different Every Day Page-A-Day Calendar and Barker’s New
York Times-bestselling Sad Animal Facts each cult favorites. Celebrating the
uniqueness that makes each person, and each relationship, special, Let’s Be
Weird Together includes a humorous timeline of how a loved one’s oddball habits
go from annoying to swoon-worthy over time. Illustrations celebrate the Tiny
Acts of Heroism you do for your #1 person—like saying you’re full when there’s
only one bite of cake left, so they can enjoy it. Plus, fun facts on the habits
of lovesick animals (they’re just like us!): Bowerbirds collect blue items to
impress mates. Perfect for Valentine’s and anniversary gifts, it’s a hip, notat-all saccharine way to say, "I-love-you-slash-I-love-being-weird-with-you!"
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Mele Kalikimaka Murder Aimee Gilchrist 2017-02-24 From bestselling cozy mystery
author Aimee Gilchrist comes a holiday Aloha Lagoon Mystery of ho, ho,
homicide! The only thing that Aloha Lagoon Resort manager Charlotte Conner
hates more than her employees working on "island time" is Christmas. It isn't
just the over commercialized tripe, but it's also the fact that once-upon-atime her Christmas would-be wedding went up in spectacular flames. Now she has
to share the hated Hawaiian holiday with her twin sister (the one responsible
for Charlotte's ruined vows), Alexander Cho (the one currently responsible for
destroying Charlotte's peace of mind and libido), and the body of one very dead
assistant. Aloha Lagoon's police department can't find anyone else with a
better motive for killing Charlotte's assistant than Charlotte herself, so now
it's up to her, Alex, and her irritatingly ever-present twin to hunt down the
real murderer before Charlotte spends her Christmas in a jail cell for a Mele
Kalikimurder she didn't commit. This is one holly-jolly holiday that just might
end up deadly! The Aloha Lagoon Mysteries: Ukulele Murder (book #1) Murder on
the Aloha Express (book #2) Deadly Wipeout (book #3) Deadly Bubbles in the Wine
(book #4) Mele Kalikimaka Murder (book #5) Death of the Big Kahuna (book #6)
About Aloha Lagoon: There's trouble in paradise... Welcome to Aloha Lagoon, one
of Hawaii's hidden treasures. A little bit of tropical paradise nestled along
the coast of Kauai, this resort town boasts luxurious accommodation, friendly
island atmosphere...and only a slightly higher than normal murder rate. While
mysterious circumstances may be the norm on our corner of the island, we're
certain that our staff and Lagoon natives will make your stay in Aloha Lagoon
one you will never forget! visit us at alohalagoonmysteries.com
For Your Consideration: Keanu Reeves Larissa Zageris 2019-10-15 This
illustrated collection of humorous essays and fun extras makes the case for one
of our most iconic celebrities, from Bill and Ted to John Wick. For an actor
who’s been in so many mega-hits and equally mega misses, it can be tough to
track Keanu Reeves's accomplishments. But true fans know that Keanu is so much
more than his Bill and Ted persona, both onscreen and off. During his long
career—over 30 years, though you wouldn’t know it from his immortal looks—he
has constantly subverted Hollywood stereotypes and expectations. He's the type
to start his own publishing company, reread Hamlet, write a grown-up children’s
book, photobomb people’s weddings, eat lunch alone in the park while looking
very sad, and give away his salary to the film crew. For Your Consideration:
Keanu Reeves examines the ways in which Keanu strives to be kind and excellent
in work and in life. The authors also explore various Internet conspiracies
about his age, help you identify which Sad Keanu meme you are, give you the
Keanu and Winona Ryder fanfic your heart desires, and much, much more.
Keanu Forever Billie Oliver 2021-04-13 This book is a love letter to Keanu
Reeves, the most meme-able and cherished man to have ever walked the earth.
Never has a film star had so many renaissances as Keanu Reeves – well, at least
not while still looking so good. He’s beloved for his steely roles in high
octane classics like Point Break, Speed, and The Matrix, and while there are
less… beloved projects, we won’t be discussing 47 Ronin here. Now that the John
Wick franchise has brought Keanu back into the spotlight, any cinematic flops
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in which he starred may now be considered as experimental performance art. So
sure, we all know and love KR for his most iconic roles. But did you know that
he was born in Beirut? Or that Keanu was on track for a career as a
professional hockey player until he was derailed by an injury? Or that the “sad
Keanu” meme was actually just a picture of the actor enjoying a sandwich alone?
Well, this book is packed with these tidbits, told in the only appropriate way:
photocollage.
BRZRKR Vol. 1 Keanu Reeves 2021-09-29 A WAR WITH NO END. The man known only as
B. is half-mortal and half-God, cursed and compelled to violence...even at the
sacrifice of his sanity. But after wandering the world for centuries, the
Berzerker may have finally found a refuge – working for the U.S. government to
fight the battles too violent and too dangerous for anyone else. In exchange,
B. will be granted the one thing he desires – the truth about his endless
blood-soaked existence...and how to end it.
Today I'm a Veterinarian Marisa Polansky 2018-01-30 The Today I'm a . . .
shaped board book series takes young children on a week in the life of
different aspirational careers. In Today I'm a Veterinarian, kids will follow
Dr. Emma, and get to see the various tasks undertaken to heal animals and the
tools vets use to keep them healthy. Filled with colorful images of animals and
fun vet vocabulary, kids will get a taste of what it's like to be a
veterinarian.
Lies Kylie Scott 2019-07-21 Betty Dawsey knows that breaking things off with
Thom Lange is for the best. He’s nice, but boring, and their relationship has
lost its spark. But steady and predictable Thom, suddenly doesn’t seem so
steady and predictable when their condo explodes and she’s kidnapped by a
couple of crazies claiming that Thom isn’t who he says he is. Thom is having a
hellish week. Not only is he hunting a double agent, but his fiancé dumped him,
and thanks to his undercover life, she’s been kidnapped. Turns out Thom is
Operative Thom and he’s got more than a few secrets to share with Betty if he’s
going to keep her alive. With both their lives on the line, their lackluster
connection is suddenly replaced by an intense one. But in his line of work,
feelings aren’t wanted or desired. Because feelings can be a lethal
distraction. “Whoa! I went into this book cold, and the first chapter blew me
away. I was NOT expecting that! So of course I had to keep flipping pages late
into the night! It was a great ride.” —Sarina Bowen, USA Today bestselling
author “If you’re in the mood for a fast paced, action-packed page-turner, look
no further! Kylie Scott’s most thrilling romance to date…” —Natasha is a Book
Junkie "Packed with adrenaline, suspense and red-hot chemistry, this is
certainly one to be devoured in a single sitting." —Vilma Iris "This was one
wild ride that will have you laughing out loud!" —MissPetiteBrunetteBookBlog
“Forget about functioning as a responsible adult until you have finished the
last chapter, you'll want to hide out and read what happens next with Betty and
Thom…Lies gets 10 stars from me!” —A Book Lover’s Emporium Blog “The
characters, the emotions, the writing...everything was awesome! TRUST ME, IF
MISSION IMPOSSIBLE AND YOUR FAV ROM COM HAD A BABY, LIES WOULD BE IT!” —PP’s
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Bookshelf
Today I'm a Dancer Marisa Polansky 2018-01-30 The Today I'm a . . . shaped
board book series takes young children on a week in the life of different
careers. In Today I'm a Dancer, kids will follow Ellie, and see the various
dances she learns including flamenco, tap-dance, line-dance, ballet, and hip
hop. Filled with colorful images and fun dance vocabulary, kids will get a
taste of what it's like to be a dancer.
Aloha Lagoon Mysteries Boxed Set Vol. II (Books 4-6) Catherine Bruns 2018-03-20
Take a vacation at the most "killer" resort in Hawaii—Aloha Lagoon! Enjoy this
beach-read boxed set of three, full-length cozy mystery novels in the Aloha
Lagoon Mysteries series by USA Today bestselling and award winning authors,
including: Deadly Bubbles in the Wine by Mary Jo Burke After Simone Ryan is
stood up at the altar by her fiancé, Elliott, she decides to enjoy her would-be
honeymoon in paradise alone. She checks into the Aloha Lagoon Resort's bridal
suite and promptly begins to drown her sorrows in champagne. But when Elliott's
body suddenly turns up at the resort, suddenly Simone finds herself not in the
role of newlywed but prime murder suspect! Mele Kalikimaka Murder by Aimee
Gilchrist The only thing that Aloha Lagoon Resort manager Charlotte Conner
hates more than her employees working on "island time" is Christmas. It isn't
just the over commercialized tripe, but it's also the fact that once-upon-atime her Christmas would-be wedding went up in spectacular flames. But when her
assistant turns up dead, it's up to her to hunt down the real murderer. Death
of the Big Kahuna by Catherine Bruns New to both Hawaii and the Aloha Lagoon
Resort, Carrie Jorgenson has big dreams of stardom. But while she awaits fame
and fortune, she's forced to accept a job waitressing at the resort's The Loco
Moco Café. It isn't long before she discovers the dish on her new boss—also
known to many as "The Big Kahuna." Hale Akamu is rich, handsome,
repulsive...and dead. The Aloha Lagoon Mysteries: Ukulele Murder (book #1)
Murder on the Aloha Express (book #2) Deadly Wipeout (book #3) Deadly Bubbles
in the Wine (book #4) Mele Kalikimaka Murder (book #5) Death of the Big Kahuna
(book #6) Ukulele Deadly (book #7) Bikinis & Bloodshed (book #8) Death of the
Kona Man (book #9) Lethal Tide (book #10) "If you like your mysteries on the
fun side this is definitely one for you." —Night Owl Reviews "Engaging and
enjoyable...and the killer was a huge surprise!" —StoreyBook Reviews About
Aloha Lagoon: Welcome to Aloha Lagoon, one of Hawaii's hidden treasures. A
little bit of tropical paradise nestled along the coast of Kauai, this resort
town boasts luxurious accommodation, friendly island atmosphere...and only a
slightly higher than normal murder rate. While mysterious circumstances may be
the norm on our corner of the island, we're certain that our staff and Lagoon
natives will make your stay in Aloha Lagoon one you will never forget! visit us
at alohalagoonmysteries.com
Keanu Reeves York Membery 1997 Presents a biography of the actor best known for
his roles in the Bill & Ted movies and "Speed."
Keanu Reeves Prince Of Fun & Learning Mourbak Coloring Books 2020-06-28 Don't
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forget to get your free Gift book of most common parenting problems and ways to
overcome them. bit.ly/prentssolutions Why you should be buying this book? You
find the Most Powerful words ever for Keanu Reeves A fantasy-coloring book you
have been waiting for. Inside you will find a collection of daydreams and
alluring scenarios with Hollywood's brooding sweetheart. This book is inspiring
and educational. An excellent book to begin explains the concepts surrounding
The People Make the story of your hero interesting and easy to understand for
preschoolers and younger children. This would be a great addition to your
picture book library! This book tells a true story about prejudice and
segregation. This book is perfect for grades 3-7, and this one is no exception.
Simple text makes this an excellent historical read. Simple enough for all
people, to keep their attention. A must-have book for all ages! This coloring
book consists quotes and coloring pages in size 8.5" by 11" This book teaches
self-confidence and value. The book contains many interesting things, some of
which include developing motor skills, stress relief, focus, hand-eye
coordination, and much more! This book would make a wonderful gift for anyone
to help them unlock their full potential! We can benefit from your opinions
about this book in the section of reviews.
Harbor Becca Jameson 2021-12-14 There is no safe place in the world anymore,
especially for women. For several decades, the birth rate of females has been
declining. Militants, the government, and private citizens alike will do
anything to find young women and force them into unthinkable arrangements.
Against the darkness of this world stand The Wanderers—a secret society born to
provide sanctuary for anyone who believes in free will and democratic notions.
Their numbers are growing and their citizens live in safe, hidden compounds.
Maya has been running from herself for most of her life. Her claustrophobia
chases her above ground every chance she can get. She prefers to keep moving,
always looking for someone to rescue and bring to the safety of The Wanderers.
Losing her footing and falling on a piece of rebar wasn’t in her plans. The
gouge in her calf is deep and long. The best she can do is drag herself off the
beaten path, wrap the leg in linens, and hope someone finds her before it’s too
late. Preferably someone with good intentions. She has no idea how lucky she is
to be rescued by three doctors who take her to their underground clinic and
nurse her to health. Why do they have to be so sexy and so kind? Falling for
them isn’t an option. She’s not meant to live underground. She needs fresh air.
She needs to continue with her life’s work. Dario, Keanu, and Advic may have
saved her life, but they have no idea what kinds of trauma she has faced
besides her leg injury. They might be able to lure her into their bed, but that
doesn’t mean she will stay.
Keanu Reeves Brian J. Robb 2020-11-09 Keanu Reeves' combination of authority,
forthrightness, and sexy good looks has made him one of the most popular and
bankable modern stars. In this revised and updated biography, Brian J. Robb
explores Reeves on- and offscreen, including his rock 'n roll career with the
band Dog Star, and the twin tragedies that took the lives of his unborn
daughter and his former partner Jennifer Syme. This new edition contains 130
photographs and a 48-page coverage of The Matrix and its sequel including
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location reports, plot previews, and a glimpse of the trilogy's breathtaking
climax.
The Man She Could Never Forget Meredith Webber 2016-02-01 Reunion on Wildfire
Island Returning to her island home is a bittersweet experience for nurse
Caroline Lockhart. This paradise is where she spent many happy years, but it
stopped feeling like home the moment her first love, Keanu, walked out of her
life, breaking her innocent young heart. Doctor Keanu Russell is stunned to see
Caroline again, and distressed to see the pain in her eyes. He can't change the
past, but maybe he can convince Caroline that they do have a future…
Harlequin Medical Romance February 2016 - Box Set 1 of 2 Amy Ruttan 2016-02-01
Harlequin® Medical Romance brings you three new titles at a great value,
available now! Enjoy these stories packed with pulse-racing romance and heartracing medical drama. This Harlequin® Medical Romance box set includes: HIS
SHOCK VALENTINE'S PROPOSAL Sealed by a Valentine's Kiss by Amy Ruttan Rivalry
between new doctor Esme and GP Carson heats into passion, and a Valentine's
proposal changes everything… THE MAN SHE COULD NEVER FORGET Wildfire Island
Docs by Meredith Webber Keanu Russell can't change the past, but he'll convince
Caroline Lockhart they do have a future… HER HOLIDAY MIRACLE by Joanna Neil
Mysterious Rebecca changes Dr. Cade Byfield's life with one smoldering kiss in
the eye of a storm! Look for six new captivating love stories every month from
Harlequin® Medical Romance! Join HarlequinMyRewards.com to earn FREE books and
more. Earn points for all your Harlequin purchases from wherever you shop.
BRZRKR #1 Keanu Reeves 2021-03-03 The man known only as Berzerker is halfmortal and half-God, cursed and compelled to violence...even at the sacrifice
of his sanity. But after wandering the world for centuries, Berzerker may have
finally found a refuge – working for the U.S. government to fight the battles
too violent and too dangerous for anyone else. In exchange, Berzerker will be
granted the one thing he desires – the truth about his endless blood-soaked
existence...and how to end it.
Still Standing Kristen Ashley 2021-02-02 When Clara Delany walks into the Aces
High Motorcycle Club’s hangout, she’s hit rock bottom. She’s hiding her car
from the repo man, she has less than two dollars in her bank account and the
only employment she can get is delivering messages for a criminal. All because
of a man. Therefore, she’s sworn off them. And then she meets West “Buck”
Hardy, president of the Aces High MC. Buck also meets her, and the minute he
does, he makes it clear (to everyone but Clara) that they’re starting
something. Since Clara doesn’t get that message, she decides to leave Buck and
sort out her life in order to come back to him clean. She’s not gone but hours
before life hits Clara with another blow. Which means Buck and his boys have to
ride in and save the day. After that, Buck makes no bones about where they
stand. But does he?
Molokai O. A. Bushnell 1999-01-01 "It searches the hearts of the doomed and
damned with an intense compassion. The author has painted the background of his
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novel with a knowing brush.... A vivid experience for the reader." --New York
Times Book Review
Harry Potter Hand Lettering Jay Roeder 2021-01-19 Presents step-by-step
instructions for a wide range of lettering styles and graphical illustrations
inspired by the Harry Potter movies.
Finding the Boyfriend Within Brad Gooch 2015-05-19 In the tradition of the
perennial bestseller I'm OK, You're OK, noted author Brad Gooch offers single
and coupled gay men a provocative, sophisticated, and inspirational guide that
addresses the big issues of love, romance, and being alone. Part memoir, part
self-help, Finding the Boyfriend Within is a remarkably practical and helpful
guide in the quest for self-discovery for the thousands of gay men who despair
of ever being in a committed relationship. Filled with anecdotes, romantic
advice, problem-solving suggestions, and humor -- as well as wisdom from both
the East and West -- Finding the Boyfriend Within offers simple self-awareness
exercises to help discover the respect, happiness, and love that come first,
and most enduringly, from within.
How to Marry Keanu Reeves in 90 Days K.M. Jackson 2021-11-02 "A rollicking romcom full of fun, complex characters, laugh-out-loud one liners and delicious
banter," perfect for pop culture fans (NPR). Bethany Lu Carlisle is devastated
when the tabloids report actor Keanu Reeves is about to tie the knot. What?!
How could the world's perfect boyfriend and forever bachelor, Keanu not realize
that making a move like this could potentially be devastating to the
equilibrium of...well...everything! Not to mention, he's never come face to
face with the person who could potentially be his true soulmate—her. Desperate
to convince Keanu to call off the wedding, Lu and her ride-or-die BFF Truman
Erikson take a wild road trip to search for the elusive Keanu so that Lu can
fulfill her dream of meeting her forever crush and confess her undying love.
From New York to Los Angeles, Lu and True get into all sorts of sticky
situations. Will Lu be able to find Keanu and convince him she's the one for
him? Or maybe she'll discover true love has been by her side all along... Book
Riot: Best 2021 Romantic Comedy Books Book of the Month selection Cosmopolitan:
Best Romance Novels to Warm You Right Up
Man in the Empty Suit Sean Ferrell 2013-02-05 “Part murder mystery and part
mind-bending time-travel story. . . . Full of imagination” (Booklist). Say
you’re a time traveler and you’ve already toured the entirety of human history.
After a while, the world might lose a little of its luster. That’s why this
time traveler celebrates his birthday partying with himself. Every year, he
travels to an abandoned hotel in New York City in 2071, the hundredth
anniversary of his birth, and drinks twelve-year-old Scotch (lots of it) with
all the other versions of who he has been and who he will be. Sure, the party
is the same year after year, but at least it’s one party where he can really,
well, be himself. The year he turns thirty-nine, though, the party takes a
stressful turn. Before he even makes it into the grand ballroom for a drink he
encounters the body of his forty-year-old self, dead of a gunshot wound to the
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head. As the older versions of himself at the party point out, the onus is on
him to figure out what went wrong—he has one year to stop himself from being
murdered, or they’re all goners. As he follows clues that he may or may not
have willingly left for himself, he discovers rampant paranoia and suspicion
among his younger selves, and a frightening conspiracy among the Elders. Most
complicated of all is a haunting woman, possibly named Lily, who turns up at
the party this year—the first person he’s ever seen there besides himself. For
the first time, he has something to lose. Here’s hoping he can save some
version of his own life. “A clever enough premise that it could be straight out
of a Philip K. Dick or Kurt Vonnegut novel.” —Pittsburgh Post-Gazette “A dark
hybrid of Paul Auster and the film Memento, complete with a mysterious love
interest . . . Best of all, however, is the evocation of mid-21st century New
York as a melancholy, dilapidated place high in entropy, cluttered with ruined
buildings, and weirdly infested with parrots.” —Toronto Star
Be More Keanu James King 2020-08-06 Keanu Reeves: actor, musician, dog lover.
He's the internet's boyfriend. The poetic petrolhead. The guru on a surfboard.
Part samurai, part samaritan. He is, very simply, 'The One'. 'James has been my
movie guru for years and now he's my spiritual guru too! From now on I'm going
to ask myself: 'What would Keanu do?' Jo Whiley In this hilarious book of
pocket philosophy, film critic and Keanu fan James King reveals what makes Mr
Reeves so special. He unpacks iconic films from the Bill & Teds to the John
Wicks, as well as the star's own free-spirited life, showing us why the great
man with the great hair has all the answers. And how everyone can #bemorekeanu.
'A handsome, cool, enigmatic Gen X’er who never seems to age, James King is the
perfect man to write about Keanu Reeves.' Stephen Merchant
Private Luau Devon Vaughn Archer 2011-11-15 Hired by former NBA hotshot Keanu
Bailey, Honolulu image consultant Raquel Deneuve must help him prove to the
world that he can be one-woman man--a job that spells trouble when she falls
for her client. Original.
Keanu Reeves' Excellent Adventure Marc Shapiro 2020-08-24 Talented actor.
Charismatic celebrity. Woman magnet. A free thinker and an independent soul.
That's the shorthand when it comes to the worldwide perception of Keanu Reeves.
But there's more to the real Keanu than pop culture talking points and, in
Keanu Reeves' Excellent Adventure: An Unauthorized Biography by New York Times
bestselling author Marc Shapiro, the star of Speed, John Wick, Point Break and
countless big and small films proves to be a lot more contrary and antiestablishment than most Hollywood cookie cutter celebrities. Equal parts
biography and character study, Keanu Reeves' Excellent Adventure: An
Unauthorized Biography is an ink blot/rat in a maze journey as the actor deals
with his life and times in straightforward, often philosophical and spiritual
manner. He can be shy, self -effacing, an introvert and somebody who has been a
pain in the side of the Hollywood establishment. He's also found time to be an
all around good guy as he deals with life's ups and downs. But at the end of
the day, Keanu Reeves is nothing less than human. He's dealt with the deaths of
those he's loved the most. He makes no bones about the fact that he comes from
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a dysfunctional upbringing. He's walked away from big-budget studio films in
favor of doing Hamlet for peanuts. And, early on, he didn't think twice about
starring in the overtly gay-themed way out of the mainstream theater production
Wolfboy. He's readily admits to having done drugs and has had his run ins with
the law. And along the way his risen to that rarified air of international
star.
Death of the Kona Man Catherine Bruns 2018-01-31 From USA Today bestselling
author Catherine Bruns comes the next deadly delicious Carrie Jorgenson
adventure in paradise... Carrie Jorgenson is living the dream in Hawaii. She
has a steady job as a waitress at the Loco Moco Café, a hot new love interest
in her manager, and the curtain’s about to rise on her role in a local theater
production. But when she's asked to deliver food to a guest at the Aloha Lagoon
resort—who then drops dead!—her dreams quickly become the stuff of nightmares.
World renowned food critic Randolph Cremshaw has no shortage of enemies. He's
rude, patronizing, and famous for his one-star reviews. After the coffee Carrie
delivers is discovered to have been poisoned, she and the café quickly rise to
the top of the suspects list. A jealous co-worker, thefts at the restaurant,
and a performance that threatens to blow up in Carrie's face only make things
worse. With an already full plate, Carrie is also forced into making a decision
that may change everything for her. But this all pales in comparison when she
comes face to face with Randolph's killer and what might be the final curtain
call…of her life. Recipes included! The Aloha Lagoon Mysteries: Ukulele Murder
(book #1) Murder on the Aloha Express (book #2) Deadly Wipeout (book #3) Deadly
Bubbles in the Wine (book #4) Mele Kalikimaka Murder (book #5) Death of the Big
Kahuna (book #6) Ukulele Deadly (book #7) Bikinis & Bloodshed (book #8) Death
of the Kona Man (book #9) About Aloha Lagoon: There's trouble in paradise...
Welcome to Aloha Lagoon, one of Hawaii's hidden treasures. A little bit of
tropical paradise nestled along the coast of Kauai, this resort town boasts
luxurious accommodation, friendly island atmosphere...and only a slightly
higher than normal murder rate. While mysterious circumstances may be the norm
on our corner of the island, we're certain that our staff and Lagoon natives
will make your stay in Aloha Lagoon one you will never forget! visit us at
alohalagoonmysteries.com
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